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Greenville Tool & Die will be closed  
on the following dates in observance of 

Thanksgiving, Christmas, and the New Year. 

Thursday, November 25th 
Friday, November 26th  

Thursday, December 23rd  
Friday, December 24th  

Thursday, December 30th 
Friday, December 31st  

This month commemorates fifty-five years since Greenville Tool & Die’s  
ToolBits monthly newsletter began in November 1966. The ToolBits showcase 
accomplishments at GTD such as advancements in technology and tooling 
capabilities, company growth, and the talented skill set of our employees, both 
personally and professionally. Download the Toolbits at gtd.com/newsletter. 



Program Manager Jim Buskirk (left) bagged  this 150 pound 
black bear in Newberry, MI on September 10th. Program 
Manager Brad Throop (middle) took down this 200 pound 
black bear out of Missaukee county on September 18th. 
Brad was even more excited and proud of his daughter 
Emily (right) who hunted down the biggest deer to ever 
come off their property, this 13 point buck!  

Mark Cazier – U.S. Marine Corps 
James Denevan – U.S. Navy 

Ronnie Griffin – U.S. Army Reserve 
Neal Fisher – U.S. Air Force 

Timothy Jakeway – MI Army National Guard 
Jamie Kinnee – U.S. Marine Corps Reserve 

Brian Lake – U.S. Marine Corps 
Gabe Linder – U.S. Army 

Jordan Melching – U.S. Navy 
Michael Rausch – U.S. Army 

A Veterans Day salute to these employees for serving in the 
proud and honorable tradition of the United States military. 

We would like to take the 
opportunity to wish the 
following GTD employees 
Happy Birthday: 

November 
3………Tyler Orr 
5………Brian Berrington 
5………Ryan Akin 
8………Jet Curtis 
17…….Adam Teegardin 
19…….Michael Rausch 
21…….Ken Selleck 
22…….Jerrad Higgins 
29…….Justin Heimbecker   

Trevin Waldron 
Apprentice 

Tool & Die Maker 

Ryan Akin 
Maintenance 

Mechanic 

DON’T FORGET 
TO VOTE 

NOVEMBER 3RD 

Kaiden Walker, a senior at Carson City High School,  attended a job 
shadow at Greenville Tool & Die on October 13th. Thank you to the 
following employees who shared their knowledge and experience: 
Derrick Baker – Simulation, Norm Denny – Surfacing, Brian Schmid – 
Design,  Tony Walker – Toolpathing, Brian Brasington - Process 
Engineering, Matt Greenhoe -  CNC Mills, Kevin Lipp -  Quality 
Control, Jody Teegardin - Die Making, Assembly, Tryout 
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